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& Safety
HEALTH ALERT: 

CONJUNCTIVITIS “PINK EYE” OUTBREAK

Ministry of Health wishes to advise the public of an increase
in Conjunctivitis also known as “pinkeye” which involves
inflammation of the eye. We encourage you to take the
necessary steps in order to avoid the spread of this bacteria.

TO PREVENT THE SPREAD PERSONS

ARE ENCOURAGED TO DO THE 

FOLLOWING: 

 Practice frequent hand washing
 Avoid shaking hands with others
 Keep your hands away from your face
 Change your pillowcase and towels daily
 Avoid sharing products such as make-up and wash 

cloth
 Stay away from work, school and public places until 

the infection clears
 Use medication as prescribed by your Physician

HOW TO 

IDENTIFY

CONJUNCTIVIS:

You can identify Conjunctivis by noticing redness, swelling, 
itching, a watery or “pus like” discharge, resulting in 
sensitivity to light and blurred vision in the eyes.

Contact the Safety Department at: 

(242) 323-7064 Ext. 2113/2002

If you think you have experienced these symptoms, please contact your 

Health Care Provider or the nearest Community Clinic.


